



April 14, 2015

Joe Foley

Dear Joe,

In recognition of your performance as Head Women's Basketball Coach at the University of Arkansas at Little Rock, I am pleased to offer a brief outline of the following commitments to you and the women's basketball program:

- The University will commit to funding the cost of attendance for women's basketball student-athletes on full grant-in-aid as follows: the University will fund one half of the total amount in academic year 2015-2016 followed by the full amount permitted by the NCAA in academic year 2016-17.
- The University will commit to increasing the amount of the Assistant Coaches' salary pool to \$225,000 by July 1, 2017 based on the following schedule:

-	July 1, 2015	\$28,000	increase
-	July 1, 2016	\$18,000	increase
_	July 1, 2017	\$ 7,500	increase

• The University, subject to approval by the Board of Trustees, will commit to a four-year schedule to increase the Head Coach's base salary to \$250,000 by July 1, 2018. Annual increases will be made as follows:

-	July 1, 2015	\$215,000	base salary
-	July 1, 2016	\$230,000	base salary
-	July 1, 2017	\$240,000	base salary
-	July 1, 2018	\$250,000	base salary

Thank you for your continued contributions as our Head Women's Basketball Coach. The University of Arkansas at Little Rock and our Department of Athletics have greatly benefited from your continued leadership and we look forward to many more successful seasons.

This memorandum will be replaced by an addendum to your contract in the coming weeks.

Sincerely,

Chasse S. Conque Director of Athletics

cc: Bill Watt